CHAIRMAN, RADIOLOGY REGISTRATION CERTIFICATION SECTION ON RADIATION THERAPY 304 NEWBURY STREET, SUITE 309 BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02115

November 28, 2018

IMPORTANT REQUIREMENT TO CONTINUE CERTIFICATION

Dear Doctor

The Registration of Diplomates for 2019-2026 requires a filling out of list of hospitals presently being used, listing of states where you are licensed, update of present practice address, update of e mail address, update of cell phone number, statement regarding any malpractice cases recently filed aganst you, statement of your present subspecialties in Radiology, date of last examination in Radiology, statement as to whether you are still in Radiology practice, and registration fee for 2019-2026: payment of \$300 for registration for the years 2019-2026. The registration does not constitute new diplomate certification or recertification. Information is kept absolutely confidential and no information is shared or allowed to be given and is for the registration records of physicians and is given voluntarily for our exclusive records of and for no other use whatsoever. The Registration is being done as required now under Obamacare (Affordable Health Care Act) and in conformity with legal requirements and in cooperation with Homeland Security. We will continue certifications in Radiology and Radiation Therapy as long as registration requirement is satisfied. Your cooperation is necessary at this time.

Payment made with check or money order made to:

RADIOLOGY REGISTRATION CERTIFICATION

Registration Form and Fee should be received no later than December 16, 2018 Registration is fully tax deductible.

We request that the matter of registration be taken care of as soon as possible.

Faithfully Yours,

I. E. Al An, M.D., Ph.D., Chairman of Registration Certification

Mu